
 

BATS Options Exchange Tier Pricing Adjustments 
 
Please be advised that as a result of the BATS Options Exchange system issues experienced the 
morning of March 6, 2014, BATS will exclude all Member Average Daily Volume (ADV) and Total 
Consolidated Volume (TCV) from pricing tier calculations for that date (pending SEC approval). 
 
Members should expect to see these adjustments on the nightly MTD Tier Pricing Report effective March 
18, 2014. 
 
For More Information 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business.  
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